Milan Patel President



Sri Devi Ravindran Vice President

Ravinder Singh Treasurer

Seema Singh Cultural Director

Vibha Choubey Volunteer Services Director



Dear Members,

On behalf of the Executive Committee, I wish you and your family a very Happy New year 2019! Hope this year brings lot of happiness and success to you.

I would like to thank all members of the Indian Canadian Organization for being very active and supportive to our community work in past years.

We achieved one big milestone in 2018 by bringing most of the Indian Canadian community leaders of GTHA onto one table and facilitated brainstorming for improving the contribution and visibility of Indian community in the larger Canadian society. We also represented community sentiments on key issues concerning the Indian community to the provincial government and the movement will continue in current year as well as in the future.

We are committed in our efforts to help Indian-Canadians to amalgamate and participate in Canadian culture as well as in building bridges between Indian and Canadian cultures thru various social and cultural activities throughout the year.

Looking forward to see the same level of commitment and support from all the ICO members.

Milan Patel President Indian Canadian Organization